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Thank you !

Christmas is just around the corner and the year is 
slowly coming to an end. The holiday season gives us 
the opportunity to think about the past year and be 
thankful for many things. For me, the health and hap-
piness of my family and friends is the most important 
thing. Another important point is the joy and satisfaction 
of bringing forth quality scientific journals. 

However, we at Quintessence Publishing can only do 
this with your support in the familiar way that is appreci-
ated by our readers. On behalf of the entire publishing 
house, I would like to thank the editors-in-chief Prof. Scu-
lean, Prof. Petersen, and Prof. Banerjee and the entire 
Editorial Board for their excellent and productive work. 
Of course, I would also like to thank our authors who, in 
addition to their main profession of dentistry, take the 
time again and again to share their studies and research 
results, reviews and case reports with us all. The commit-
ment of all participants enables us to offer you continual 
learning at a high level. 

We will continue to do this next year with combined 
efforts and a new publication concept. As already an-
nounced by Christian Haase in his editorial in OHPD 
5/2019, OHPD will become an Open Access Journal start-
ing January 1st, 2020. We, the publisher and the Editors-
in-Chief, are looking forward to this new challenge and 
would like to invite you all to become part of the new and 
even better OHPD. Let’s do it!

I wish you all a beautiful and peaceful Christmas sea-
son, and a happy, healthy New Year. 

Dr. Marina Rothenbücher
Director of Journal Publications


